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COVID-19 UPDATE 8:  
MONDAY 30 MARCH 2020 

  

South Australia’s Chief Public Health Officer issued a public health alert 
on Sunday 29 March for areas within the Barossa region after 34 
confirmed cases of COVID-19 were linked to the area. 

˃ Anyone who has visited or lives in Tanunda, Nuriootpa, 
Williamstown, Angaston and Lyndoch from Saturday 14 March 2020 
and develops symptoms should immediately self-isolate and seek 
testing. 

˃ SA Health has established a COVID-19 testing clinic at Tanunda 
War Memorial Hospital for people with symptoms.  

˃ Schools have closed in the affected towns and non-essential travel 
in these areas is discouraged.  

˃ More information is available on the SA Health website.  
 

In other updates: 

˃ National Cabinet has issued further recommendations on non-
essential businesses and gatherings. 

˃ South Australians over 70 years of age and 60 years of age (with 
existing health conditions) are strongly encouraged to stay at home 
as much as possible. 

˃ The Premier has thanked South Australians for their actions and 
commitment in flattening the curve and adhering to 
recommendations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SOUTH AUSTRALIA COVID-19 CASES 

There have been 305 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in South 
Australia since 1 February 2020.  

While the majority of cases can be traced to overseas travel, 
interstate travel or confirmed contact of a known case, SA Health is 
investigating a total of three cases of community transmission within 
South Australia. 

 

https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/health+topics/health+topics+a+-+z/covid+2019/covid-19+response/covid-19+clinics+and+testing+centres
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/department/media-centre/our-news/covid-19-barossa-region-closures
https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/health+topics/health+topics+a+-+z/covid+2019/latest+updates/latest+updates+-+covid-19#ForPublicAction
https://www.pm.gov.au/media/national-cabinet-statement


SA Health is your trusted source for information on COVID-19. For more 
information visit our website and follow us on Facebook or Twitter. 

SA.GOV.AU is a dedicated COVID-19 gateway, linking to relevant 
information on state and federal government websites 

     

  

 

 

www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/COVID2019 
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